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The Stewardship Team, under the direction of Ed Fagan and Barbara McCabe, is the Jack & Jill 
(and Phred) of all trades, willing to jump into any and all projects. In a seamless relationship 
between PPR staff and the Fairmount Park Conservancy, we participated and dedicated ourselves to 
several projects in 2014. From a well needed spruce up and clean up at Clayborn and Lewis 
Playground with the PA Municipal League, to overseeing three major clean ups for Comcast Cares 
Day, to running bi-annual Love Your Park events, and then of course engaging citizen and 
corporate volunteers to be stewards of our park system by managing over 100 Park Friends Groups, 
we're ready for 2015! 


